
                

 

 

 

 

To enroll a new student(s) for the upcoming (fall) 2024-25 school year OR complete an address change, please 
see the Enrollment page of the SRVUSD website. Our new student enrollment process is online only. 

Enrollment instructions, the link to the online enrollment 
application, and address change information are found on the 

Enrollment page of our district website: 
www.srvusd.net/enrollyourchild 

 

Summer staff will be processing new student enrollments and address changes: 

June 17 through July 18 (closed June 19 and July 4) 

Monday through Thursday  

8:00am – 4:00pm 

School sites will process address changes and enrollments                                                            
beginning July 29. School offices will open August 5. 

If you have enrollment questions, please call: 925-552-5076 

http://www.srvusd.net/

